
 

 

Lori Foster 
Heart of the Hawk 

 

Lori was my long-term sub at the 

beginning of the school year.  

She went above and beyond getting my 

class up and running. Not only did she 

communicate regularly with me about the 

curriculum, she went out and actively 

found additional information to enhance 

what I had planned.  

Lori uploaded assignments, graded 

classwork and made it as easy as possible 

for me to concentrate on healing.  

She is conscientious in her work, dedicated 

to the education of the kids and a 

wonderful example of quiet leadership.  

I am very lucky to have had her at the 

helm of my classroom in this trying time. 

-Maite Testerman 


